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Simon Toogood  DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
Environmental Assessment Officer  
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board  
200 Scotia Centre  
102-50th Avenue  
PO BOX 938  
YELLOWKNIFE NT  X1A 2N7  
stoogood@reviewboard.ca  
 
 
Dear Mr. Toogood:   
 
Update on the submission of the Developer’s Assessment Report for the Mackenzie Valley 
Highway Project (EA1213-02)  
 
Thank you for your letter dated June 10, 2022, requesting an update on the submission of the 
Developer’s Assessment Report for the environmental assessment of the Mackenzie Valley Highway 
(MVH) project, and encouraging our team to share findings from recent Virtual Public Engagements, 
which were undertaken this summer. Work to compile the information gathered from these 
engagements is currently being compiled into a “What we Heard” report. 
 
As it has been some time since our team has had a chance to meet in person, I would like to suggest we 
work together to coordinate a comprehensive update for the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact 
Review Board (Review Board) on the status of the MVH, including our anticipated schedule, and 
preliminary feedback from our ongoing public engagement, at the Review Board’s earliest convenience. 
 
Ms. Patricia Coyne, Manager, MVH Environmental Affairs will be reaching out shortly to confirm your 
availability and support for this approach.  I trust this will work for all of us and I hope to connect soon.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Seth Bohnet 
Director, Strategic Infrastructure    
GNWT Infrastructure  
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c. Distribution List

Ms. Shelagh Montgomery
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 
Email:smontgomery@mvlwb.com

Mr. Paul Dixon
Sahtu Land and Water Board
Email: paul.dixon@slwb.com

Ms. Patricia Coyne
Manager, Mackenzie Valley Highway Environmental Affairs
GNWT Infrastructure
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